
 

Hamburg Area Girls Athletic Assoc.  

PO Box 291 Hamburg, PA 19526 

Hello All! 

Welcome to 2022 Spring Softball Season!  Sign-ups are 
open to all girls from 5-12 years old in the Spring. For 
players who are 13-18 years old we hope to be able to 
field a summer team (this will be announced at a later 
date/time). Per the most recent BCGSL meeting in 

November, the Spring season is scheduled to start on April 4, 2022 and run through June 6, 
with playoffs for qualifying teams to follow. 

Ages as of January 1, 2022 will determine which age group your daughter will play in. Please 
bring a copy of your child’s birth certificate if this is he first year playing with us.  

If parents/guardian are interested in volunteering, you must get your volunteer clearances 
through the state.  These clearances are free to volunteers.  If you already submitted, your 
clearances are good for 5 years.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
Coach applications can be found on our website also. 

Child Abuse Clearance:  Criminal: 
www.compass.state.pa.us  www.epatch.state.pa.us 

Our registration days will be on the following dates: 

January 8 (10 AM - 12 PM); January 12 (6 PM - 8 PM); January 15 11 AM – 1 PM). 

Registrations will be held at St. Michael’s Church 529 St. Michael’s Road Hamburg, PA 19526. 
Please look for our table as baseball will also be having their sign-ups at the same time. 

Registration fees will be $30 for all teams 8U and under and $50 for all teams 10U and up. 
There will also be a uniform fee if your child needs one. Financial assistance is available for 
those who may be in need. 

If you wish to submit the form via mail, please download the form from our website, fill it 
out and send it to our PO Box along with a check for the registration fee for the 2022 season. 
You can find a copy of the registration form on our website, www.leaguelineup.com/hagaa.  

PER BCGSL RULES, ALL GIRLS ARE REQUIRED TO WEAR PROTECTIVE FACEMASKS WHILE IN 
THE INFIELD; WE WILL ALSO BE COMPLYING WITH THE LEAGUE’S COVID-19 PROTOCOLS 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me 
(hagaasoftball@gmail.com; kristofer355@comcast.net). You may also 
call/text me at (484) 651-9999. Looking forward to a great season! 

Kris Salomonsen 
HAGAA President 

  
Blue Mountain Youth Baseball 

Includes all of Hamburg Area School District 

Hello All! 

Welcome to 2022 Baseball Sign-Ups.  Sign-ups are welcome to all children from 5-
12 years old (Age as of May 1, 2022).  Please bring a copy of their birth certificate. 

Children will be able to sign-up for T-Ball, B-Level, A-Minor or A-Major in our 
Recreational League. All towns/townships will be represented. Practices will start in 
February/March with league games running into June. 

There will also be an opportunity to sign-up for Travel Baseball, which would be 
made up of all organizations and is an additional cost. Depending on interest level, 
tryouts may be necessary. Currently our league is looking to field an 11U and 12U 
team. Practices will be scheduled around Rec league with 3-4 tournaments targeted 
from mid-June to late July. 

Our registration days will be on the following dates: 

January 8 (10 AM - 12 PM); January 12 (6 PM - 8 PM); January 15 11 AM – 1 PM). 

All dates will be held at St. Michaels Church (529 St Michaels Road Hamburg, PA).  
Registration fees vary depending on organization, please look for the applicable 
table. Financial assistance available for those in need. 

 
Our website is www.leaguelineup.com/bluemountain 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call (610-914-9501) or email me 
(kricker17@aol.com ). Looking forward to a fun season! 

Josh Krick 
BMYB President 

http://www.compass.state.pa.us/
http://www.epatch.state.pa.us/
http://www.leaguelineup.com/hagaa
mailto:hagaasoftball@gmail.com
http://www.leaguelineup.com/bluemountain
mailto:kricker17@aol.com

